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This week we have enjoyed a  DT and Art afternoon. We have been creating seasonal 

collages in Art and we have been experimenting with different levers and pivots in DT ahead 

of making our seasonal moving pictures. We have also had a visit from D-side this week and 

this helped us to build on our knowledge from PSHE around medicines and our safety. In 

English, we have started our new unit on narratives. We have been learning our new story 

map based on the story The Most Exciting Eid - well done to those children who took the 

story map home to imitate the story! In Maths, we have been continuing to build on our 

place value knowledge to 50. The children are becoming experts at counting to and 

representing numbers to 50.  

 

Home Learning: 

This week, we would like the children to do a phonics, SPAG and maths activity. Remember 

to add at least 4 entries each week for the chance to win a book of your choice.  This week, 

we have moved on book 29 in phonics. Remember that you can access the extra practice 

zone on Oxford Owl at home. 

Important Information: 

PE Days:  The children will need to come in their PE kit on Monday and Wednesday. 

Monday is outdoor PE so please ensure that your child wears warm clothing and has gloves, 

hat and a scarf etc.  

Wednesday 20th March - Inspiring Scientist morning 

Thursday 21st March - Learning showcase assembly 3:00 - 3:30 in the hall. 

We hope that you have a lovely weekend. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Coptcoat 


